
 

 
 

AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for March 2024 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board of Directors meeting held on Friday, March 22, 2024. Once 
approved, the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. This meeting was re-scheduled from Wednesday, March 20, 2024, due to technical 

issues with Zoom. 
 

2. The Board approved fifty-nine new members.  
 
3. The Board approved two changes to the rules governing the BIS Pilot for 2024 

Regionals and Nationals as follows: 
a. Hosts are not allowed to charge handlers running a BIS a cleaning or 

convenience fee.  
b. Rules for running BIS in panties or without panties have been clarified. 

Regional hosts will advise competitors. 
 

4. The recent poll sent to members re: Optional Nationals Tryouts was confusing 
and was withdrawn and re-sent with clearer instructions. A decision will be made 
once the results are tabulated. 
 

5. The Board is looking at ways to provide members with more opportunities to 
share their thoughts and ideas.   

 
6. Titling pins will no longer be available once the current supply runs out. The pins 

are currently available by filling out a form on the AAC website. 
 
7. Members are reminded that if they have any questions or would like more 

information about a specific topic, they should contact their Regional Director. 
 

 
 


